
669 East Main Street, P.O. Box 609, New Holland, PA 17557-0609 
District Office: (717) 354-1500 • FAX: (717) 354-1512 

Equal Opportunity Employer 
 

 
E A S T E R N   L A N C A S T E R   C O U N T Y  

S C H O O L   D I S T R I C T 
  
 

EMPOWERING LEARNERS AS GLOBAL THINKERS AND PRODUCERS 

 
 
 
 
January 28, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Community-at-large, 
 
The information below will update you on the current Covid-19 conditions at Eastern Lancaster County 
School District. Currently our case counts are as follows: (as of Friday, 1/28/2022 11:15 a.m.) 
 

Blue Ball Elementary 
Total 18 positive cases – 4 staff, 14 learners (13 in the building during infectious period)  
Brecknock Elementary 
Total 9 positive cases - 2 staff, 7 learners (5 in the building during infectious period) 
New Holland Elementary 
Total 12 positive cases - 0 staff, 12 learners (6 in the building during infectious period)  
Garden Spot Secondary Campus (7-12)   
Total 14 positive cases – 3 staff, 11 learners (10 in the building during infectious period)  

 
We will continue to monitor our Covid-19 case numbers and will do our best to communicate with you 
as conditions change in the District.   
 
Please be safe and healthy. 
 
Most Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Nadine A. Larkin, Ed.D. 
Interim Superintendent of Schools 
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